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I understand that funding for the Rental Home Heat Pump Program and the 

Community Heat Pump Deployment Program is not included in this appropriation 

package.  This funding is critically important to keep Oregon on track to meet its 

carbon reduction goals and to ensure fair access to modern HVAC technologies for 

renters. 

 

Please consider continuing to support these extremely popular and literally life-saving 

programs which provide healthier indoor environments for Oregonians. 


